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Falls City High Student Selected For Nebraska Youth Conference

(KLZA)-- The Nebraska Attorney General's Youth Conference will be held at the Nebraska State
Capitol on Tuesday, April 12. High school juniors from across the state are selected to attend this
conference, by the Attorney General's Office, after reviewing a detailed application process.

Selected conference participants will join in discussion forums with some of Nebraska’s top elected
officials, listen to oral arguments, meet a Department of Corrections warden, tour the Nebraska State
Capitol, and eat lunch at the Governor’s Residence.

Falls City High School is pleased to announce that Savannah Davis, daughter of Mark Davis, has
been selected by the Attorney General's Office to attend this years Nebraska Attorney General's
Youth Conference.
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